

Spring Recital!

Fall has officially arrived and that means it's time to order costumes for our Spring Recital! Our 80th Annual Recital Showcase will take place on Friday, May 1st for 2nd - 5th grade classes, and Saturday, May 2nd for Preschool, Kindergarten, 1st Grade, Middle and High School classes. Recitals will take place at the Kannapolis Performing Arts Center. Happy Dancing Ahead!

Recital Costume FAQ

- Recital Costume Fees will be drafted/due on October 17th
- Your child will be measured for their costume(s)
 during class time. You will be provided with their
 measurements and a suggested costume size. We
 will order the suggested costume size unless you
 notify our office via email or in person.
- You are responsible for notifying our office if your dancer does not plan to participate in Recitals!



Important Upcoming Dates

- October 1 Adult Tap Starts
- October 6 Adult Hip Hop Starts
- October 6-9 PINK Ribbon Week
- October 7 ZUMBAthon 7:30-9pm
- October 17 Recital Costume Fees Due
- October 27-30 Halloweek!
- November 14-16 CDM Fall Convention
- November 26-27 Closed for Thanksgiving Break
- **December 13** Christmas Ballet
- Dec. 22-Jan 1 Closed for Winter Break

Office and Dance Shoppe Hours Mon & Wed. 9:30AM-12PM Mon-Thursday 4-8:30PM

Happy Birthday!

October Edition

Autumn A.
Amina A.
Abigail B.
Genesis B.
Sofia B.
Makenna B.
Sutton B.
Elizabeth B.
Reagan C.
Abigail C.
Dallas C.
Madelyn C.
Landri D.
Lila D.
Cora F.

Hollins F.
Hannah F.
Addalyn F.
Aubrielle G.
Samantha H.
Danae H.
Charlotte H.
Olivia H.
Emily J.
Nora J.
Everly L.
Naomi L.
Lena M.

Ana M.

Erin M.

Evelyn M.
Lily M.
Morgan M.
Rachel O.
Savannah P.
Anna R.
Elaina R.
Jolette R.
Kinsley S.
Vyanna T.
Emma V.
Aubrey W.
Ronnie W.
Miss Ashley
Miss Tammy

*Stop by The Dance Shoppe for a special treat during your Birthday month!



Cabarrus Dance News

CONGRATULATIONS to our Dancers of the Month!

★ Isabel Moshtaghi ★ Campbell Lemoine ★

★ Mackenzie Gomola ★ Samantha Harper ★

These dancers were nominated and chosen by our teaching staff for being respectful, attentive and enthusiastic in class each week. We appreciate your hard work and discipline! Look for their pictures in our main lobby.







